
From: Anne Storah  

Email 240919 from Council to PO re Main Modifications 
 

Sent: 24 September 2019  

To: Tony Blackburn 

Cc: Michael Atherton 

Subject: Rossendale Local Plan 2019 to 2034 

 

Tony, 

 

Would you please inform the Inspectors that we wish them to propose Main Modifications to the 

Rossendale Local Plan 2019-2034. 

 

Anne  

 

 

Anne Storah  

Principal Planner (Forward Planning)  
Rossendale Borough Council 
 

Direct dial:  01706 252418  
  
Rossendale Borough Council 
Room 120  
The Business Centre 
Futures Park,  
Bacup,  
OL13 0BB.  

  

 

  

 


